
From: Allen Yahoo
To: Watson, Scott
Subject: [External] Request for time extension -- Case #P16-0140, 4259 Mission Inn Ave.
Date: Wednesday, November 20, 2019 3:42:32 PM

Good afternoon Scott,

 

Warmly greeting! Hope you all well!

 

Thank you again for approving HPF grant for us to preserve and restore the beauty of
Riverside Downtown building at 4259 Mission Inn Ave. We are making progress on the
restoration project and trying hard to complete it by end of this year. However, due to special
material delay, we will not be able to complete the project on time. We sincerely request your
kind approval for our time extension of a few more months. Do you have extension form for
us to fill? Could you please guide me on the extension process?

 

Look forward to your advice.

Best Regards, 
Allen 

mailto:SWatson@riversideca.gov

